
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

  

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #4-5-2020 

Date:      4/11/2020 

Subject: Correction-U.S. Submarine Force Birthday 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  

Yesterday's Flash Traffic #4-4-2020 erroneously 
reported that the submarine force was 220 years old, 
it is only 120. 
  

I apologize for any misunderstanding, confusion or 
hardships this may have caused. 
  

Chuck Luna 

Communications Officer 
  
  
  
  
  
  
This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 
 


